
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 15, 2019 

 

 

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 

Secretary 

Federal Communications Commission 

445 12th Street, S.W. 

Washington, D.C. 20554 

 

Re: Request for Special Temporary Authority to Operate Ellenwood, Georgia Earth Station 

Outside the Currently Licensed Arc to Communicate with Galaxy 11; Call Sign 

E980502 

File No. SES-STA-20190927-01264 

 

Dear Ms. Dortch:  

 

Intelsat License LLC (“Intelsat”) herein supplements its above-referenced request to update the 

requested frequencies.  The first sentence of the third paragraph should now read: 

 

The proposed operations will be performed in the 13750-14000 MHz 

(Earth-to-Space) frequency band.    

 

Please direct any further questions regarding this supplement to the undersigned at (703) 559-6949. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

/s/ Cynthia J. Grady 

 

Cynthia J. Grady 

Senior Counsel 

Intelsat US LLC 

 

 

cc:   Paul Blais 

        Anthony Asongwed 
        
 


